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Dear Kingsmead families and carers, 

Respecting Our Neighbours and Local Community 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to maintain a safe and 
respectful environment for everyone in our school community, we are reaching out to 
kindly ask for your support during school drop-off and collection times. 

We’ve received some concerns from local residents about the impact of school traffic 
on our surrounding streets. To ensure we continue to foster positive relationships with 
our neighbours and keep everyone safe, we ask that you please keep the following in 
mind: 

· Please do not park across dropped kerbs or block driveways. This prevents 
residents from accessing their homes and can cause significant inconvenience. 

· Avoid playing loud music when arriving or leaving the area. Kingsmead School 
is located in a residential neighbourhood, and noise can be disruptive to those living 
nearby. 

· Drive slowly and with extra care, particularly near the school gates and on 
surrounding streets. Pupils are often crossing the road, and their safety must be our 
top priority. 

· Be respectful of others at all times, including fellow parents, carers, pedestrians, 
and local residents. 

We understand that mornings and afternoons can be busy, but with your help, we can 
make the school run a more positive experience for everyone involved. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support in making our school and its 
community a safe and welcoming place. 

Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Sanger 
Headteacher 


